
 
 

 

School Office Hours 
 
Georges Vanier School will be closed for the summer 
break as of 3:30pm on Friday, June 27th, 2025.  
 
The school will re-open on Monday, August 25th at 
9:00am and will be open throughout the week of August 
25th to August 29th, 2025 (specific details to follow). 
 
During the summer months, please check our school 
website for updated information by visiting: 
www.dpcdsb.org/GVANI. Our school website will have 
access to the latest information on: 

➢ Registration for School 
➢ 2025-2026 School Year Calendar 
➢ Student Transportation (Busing Information) 

End-of-Year Reminders 
 
As the year draws to a close, we would like to 
remind all parents/guardians and students of the 
following important items: 
 

➢ Personal Belongings / Lost & Found: All 
personal belongings and lost and found items 
not claimed by the end of the day on Friday, 
June 27th, 2025 will be donated to a local 
charity.  Please remind students to look carefully 
for ALL personal belongings before they leave 
for the summer! 

 
➢ School Materials Return: Parents/Guardians, 

please assist your son/daughter in promptly 
returning student loaned items (e.g., textbooks, 
library items, etc.) to your child’s classroom 
teacher before June 26th! 
 

➢ Medications: Parents/Guardians, medications 
will be sent home with students on June 27th.  
New forms (as needed) for the 2025-2026 
school year will be included.  Please have these 
forms completed and signed for school start-up 
on September 2nd. 
 

➢ Moving or Vacation?: Parents/Guardians are 
asked to inform the office in writing if you are 
moving over the summer months or if you will be 
on vacation during or after school start-up on 
September 2nd, 2025.  Please send a note with 
your son/daughter by June 26th to your child’s 
teacher with this information. 
 

➢ Stay in Touch!!!: As you enjoy summer’s relaxed 
pace, please stay in touch with our school via X 
(Twitter) and share your fun and adventures via 
the hashtag #VanierVikingsInSummer  

September 2025 Start-up! 
 
The 2025-2026 school year will begin on Tuesday, September 
2nd, 2025 at 9:00am! 
 
Parents/Guardians are asked to please bring their children to the 
schoolyard after 8:45am.  Educators will have signs for their 
grades and students will be sorted into their classes at that time.  
Please be reminded all placements are tentative until after 
reorganization in mid-September. 
 
N.B.: Information regarding classroom assignments and more 
information regarding September start-up will be available in 
late August!  Please stay tuned to our school website, e-mail 
communications and Twitter for the most up-to-date 
information. 

 

 

SUMMER 

BREAK IS NEAR! 
June 13, 2025 

On behalf of all educators 

and staff at Georges 

Vanier School, thank you 

for your continued 

support and may God bless 

you with a relaxing, safe 

and peaceful summer! 
 

 

Staff Farewells 
As the year ends, we bid a fond farewell to those staff 
members who will be leaving our school community.  
We sincerely wish Ms. Da Costa & Ms. Recinos all the 
best as they join new school communities.  We thank 
each of them for their service to our school community.  
May they continue to experience God’s blessings in 
their new journeys! 

http://www.dpcdsb.org/GVANI

